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Our teachers - September 2018 
 
Your child’s class teacher is always the first point of call at school, as it is they who know 
your child best.  In addition to two parents’ evenings each academic year, your child’s 
teacher writes individual reports every term.  He or she is also available to meet with 
parents at any other points in the school year. 
 
A list of all classes and teachers is provided below.  All year groups are also able to access 
the support of Key Workers, who are trained in order to be able to best support the 
teachers.  The names of additional support staff are provided on the next page. 
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Other members of staff - September 2018 
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